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GYMNASTS IMPRESS AT NORTH 
DEVON SCHOOLS’ CHAMPIONSHIPS 

 
Huge congratulations to all our gymnasts who took part in the 
North Devon Schools’ Championships. Full results are below but a 
particular well done to Paige who was awarded the overall 
highest floor routine score for any category. #proud 
The teams won the following: 
U9 girls' team - Bronze medalists - Paige Chidley, Evie Clark, 
Maisie Johnson and Megan Stone 
U11 mixed team - Bronze medalists - Emily Fiddy, Keiara Caroll, 
Tisha Bloor and Harvey Lewis 
U11 girls' team - Silver medalists - Hannah Fiddy, Tianna Cook, 
Keira Falconer and Taylor Allcorn 
Individual awards: 
U11 girls' individual - Silver medalist - Tianna Cook 
U11 mixed individual - Silver medalist - Emily Fiddy 
Trophy for overall best floor routine of the day - Paige Chidley 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Nursery for 2 Year Olds? 
We are currently considering expanding our 
Nursery to include provision for 2 year olds.  
We are hoping to go out to consultation 
formally in the near future but we would like 
to gauge interest.  If you would be interested 
in a place in our Nursery for your 2 year old 
next year (from September 2019) then please 
could you contact the school office to register 
your interest. 
   

NEW SCHOOL UNIFORM 
FROM SEPTEMBER 2019 

From September 2019, the school will be 
introducing a new school uniform.  Over the 
next term, I shall be consulting with pupils, 
parents, staff and governors before deciding 
upon the new school uniform.  I want to 
ensure the new uniform promotes a sense of 
pride in the school, as well as a sense of 
community and belonging.  The school has 
made great improvements in so many areas 
over the last few years and I want our new 
uniform to reflect the high standards we have 
set for ourselves whilst also being affordable 
and good value for money.  There will be 
parent consultation meetings which will 
provide an opportunity for parents to come 
and look at samples of uniform, compare 
prices and share their views on Friday 26th 
April and Friday 3rd May, straight after school 
in the hall.   
We are aware that some parents will have 
recently purchased uniform and therefore we 
will ensure there is a transition period during 
which both the old and the new school 
uniform can be worn.  Please come and share 
your view about the length of a transition 
period on either of our parent consultation 
meetings. 

CONSIDERATE PARKING 
There have been several occasions recently 
when parents and staff have approached me 
to share concerns about parents parking on 
the pavement or in the staff car park.  Please 
can I ask everyone to be considerate of others 
and prioritise the safety of our children when 
parking.  Many thanks.  

Accelerated Reader News 

 
 
In the latest draw, Lexie Ward Toms won two riding lessons at 
Laura's Lessons.  The runners up were Hannah Fiddy and Evie 
Clarke who both won £5 WHSmiths gift cards. 
 
Congratulations to the book mark competition winners who were:  
Willow Montague, Coby Allcorn, Rhys Seymour-Smith, Mason 
Lucas, Louie Piper, Lilly-Mae Stoneman and Taylor Allcorn 
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